

GRETCHEN WHITMER
GOVERNOR

STATE OF MICHIGAN OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR LANSING

GARLIN GILCHRIST II LT. GOVERNOR

August 6, 2021

City of Ann Arbor Jacqueline Beaudry City Clerk 301 E. Huron Street P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107

Re: Proposed Charter Amendments - City of Ann Arbor

Dear Ms. Beaudry,

On behalf of Governor Whitmer I am responding to your email and attached letter dated August 6, 2021. I am forwarding your information to the Attorney General's Office for legal review of the proposed charter amendments for the City of Ann Arbor. Our office will respond upon completion of that review and recommendation.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

/s/Kristina Gierhart

Kristina Gierhart Executive Assistant for Legal Services Office of Governor Whitmer (517) 241-5630

c: Attorney General's Office, State Operations Division